Motion to have staffing of qualified full-time instructors and faculty assigned to MPH-BSPH programs prioritized first by required core courses (MPH and BSPH), then by Connections courses, then by electives (MPH and BSPH).

Rationale:
· Students benefit when exposed to multiple program faculty, and this is encouraged by CEPH.
· Per CEPH requirements, we must align program competencies (MPH & BSPH), foundational knowledge (MPH), foundational domains (BSPH) and cross-cutting concepts (BSPH) to courses taken by all students. For both the MPH and BSPH, these are our required courses.  It is easier to ensure compliance with this mandate when the faculty teaching these courses are full-time faculty assigned to the MPH-BSPH programs.  Conversely, it is hard to monitor these alignments when the faculty is not consistent, given the person teaching the course is not required to nor compensated for completing alignment grids.  
· Substantive changes to the aforementioned alignments require submitting a substantial change notice to CEPH.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Presently, connections courses are supposed to have an assignment to submit for the Evidence & Argument Assessment. Again, this is easier to achieve/monitor when the courses are taught by full-time faculty.
